
Thursday 21st October, 3:15-4:15pm,
Reception-Year 6 in the school hall.
you and your family will get a meal voucher to sample the international food on offer.

WE ALL SMILE

IN THE SAMEIN THE SAME
LANGUAGELANGUAGE

WE NEED YOUR HELP!
If you regularly make a tasty dish at home, that originates from another country, we 
would love to try some! You will receive a letter with more information on how you can 
volunteer to help us make this event a huge success. It is really simple...prepare an 
international dish from your culture and send it in with your child on the above date.

We will also be joined by faith leader from across the region, our local PCSOs, the 
Wakefield Mayor and our Friends from St Swithun’ s Community Centre.

Please read the letter carefully, fill in the return slip, ingredients and allergy 
information and let’ s get cooking!

Thanks, Miss Burnett, Mr McNamara and the teaching team.


